
From:   Steven Neill   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   November 11, 2015

Subject:   FCC File No. 1174-EX-ST-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

In response to question:
&quot;To protect against FAA radar operations, the 1350-1370 must be excluded from your operation. Do
you concur?&quot;

Yes I concur, no operations from 1350 - 1370MHz.

We will only operate within the frequency band of 1371 - 1390MHz.


